
 

MINUTES OF CANCELED MEETING 
 

LANE TRANSIT DISTRICT 
ACCESSIBLE TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE 

DISCRETIONARY GRANT SUBCOMMITTEE  
 

Tuesday, November 22, 2016 
 
 
Pursuant to notice given to The Register-Guard for publication on November 17, 2016, 
and distributed to persons on the mailing list of the District, the Lane Transit District 
Accessible Transportation Committee’s Discretionary Grant Subcommittee was 
scheduled to hold a meeting on Tuesday, November 22, 2016, at the Next Stop Center, 
1099 Olive Street, Eugene. 
 
The meeting was canceled due to a lack of a quorum. 
 
Present: 
 
 Subcommittee Members: April Wick and Stefan Kwiatkowski (2) 
 Staff:    A. J. Jackson, Cosette Rees, Kris Lyon, John Ahlen, 

Jeanne Schapper, and Christina Shew via telephone. 
Absent: 
 
 Subcommittee Members: Peter Barron (Chair), Bill Morganti, Ellen Currier, and 

Josh Haring (4) 
 
Those present reviewed the attachments included in the meeting packet. No action 
was taken during any discussion. 
 
The discussion ended at 11:10 a.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jeanne Schapper, Clerk of the Board, meeting recorder 
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